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Excellence    Resilience    Respect 

New Vision Trust Poetry Retreat 
A group of our Year 5 pupils recently went on a 4-day residential Poetry 

Retreat to the New Forest with the other schools from our MAT.  

  

It was a remarkable experience for the pupils. They enjoyed exploring 

nature and using their surroundings to inspire them to write amazing poetry. 

Well done to all the children for their courage in trying new things! We are 

so proud of them all!  

An anthology of all the written poetry will be published.  
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Newham Place of Worship 

Competition 

Visit a Place of Worship 

Competition takes place across 

schools in Newham. This year 17 

schools took part in the 

competition.  

 

We are delighted to inform you 

that Vicarage received the best 

individual runner-up entry.  

The piece was produced by 

Adbulraheem in 1H 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         Collage of the Cross  

Congratulations to Adbulraheem! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Educational Visits  

As part of the RE curriculum all year 

groups have visited different places  

of worship.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 
 

Year 4 visited a 

Buddhist Temple 

Reception visited St Mary 

Magdalene's Church 

Year 1 visited St Mary 

Magdalene's Church 

Year 5 visited a 

Mosque 

Year 2 visited St Mary 
Magdalene's Church 

Year 6 visited a Buddhist Temple  

Year 3 visited St John's 
Wood Synagogue 
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Writing at Vicarage  

At Vicarage Primary school we follow the Writing for Pleasure (WfP) 

pedagogical principles of Young and Ferguson.  

These include- 

 Pupils being explicitly taught the writing processes (how to generate an 

idea, plan, draft, revise, edit, publish) 

 Pupils given time to read, share, think and talk about writing 

 Teachers carrying out ‘pupil conferencing’ to support pupils to further 

develop their writing 

Have a look at the wonderful pieces of writing pupils have produced this 

term.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Nursery 
Writing by Amelia 

Reception 
Descriptive writing by Pal in RS  
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Year 1 
Story written by Angel in 1H 

Year 2 
Story written by Adan in 2K 

Year 3 
Story written by Georgina in 3H 
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Year 4 
Story written by Abdul Basit in 4G 

Year 6 
Information text written by Lottie in 6Z 

Year 5 
Instructional text written by written by Daniel in 5R 
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Artist Visit 
The artist Sarah Fosse visited our school to work with our Year 5 pupils.  

Sarah is a London- based artist- her work captures London landmarks. 

She uses vibrant bright colours to produce work which is unique.   

 

 

Sarah’s paintings have been featured in The Wall Street Journal, Vogue 

and on the BBC. Her work is also exhibited at The Royal College of Art, 

the Truman Brewery, Lauderdale House, Battersea Power Station and 

the Oxo Gallery as well as in France.  

 

Year 5 pupils had an opportunity to ask her about her work and the 

techniques she uses. Sarah also worked with each class to produce their 

own art pieces. She was very impressed with our children.  
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MAT Tag Rugby Competition at Flanders Field 

 

Our Year 5 pupils took part in the New Vision Trust tag rugby tournament 

competing as mixed teams. We are so proud of all the pupils that took part, 

they all showed good team work! 

             

Year 5 Junior Citizens 

Programme 

Our Year 5’s attended 

the Junior Citizen 

Programme delivered at 

Tate & Lyle. The 

programme is designed to 

give children the skills to 

deal with a wide range of 

emergency situations.  

It also enables children 

to contribute to their 

community through good 

citizenship. 
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      Twitter  
Be the first to hear the news! Follow us on  

Twitter: Twitter@SchoolVicarage 

New RE Curriculum Launch 

Event 

Our Year 4 pupils performed a 

traditional Dandiya dance, led 

by Mrs Gandhi at the launch 

of the RE Syllabus in East 

Ham Town Hall. The event was 

attended by schools across 

the local authority as well as 

the Mayor of Newham.  

The children worked together 

to create an engaging dance 

which demonstrated the 

foundations of the RE syllabus 

as well as celebrating 

diversity. Well done to all the 

children for their brilliant 

performance! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                             Ms S Khan 

                                  Head Teacher 

                                
 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Week beginning 4th July – Sports week  
Tuesday 5th July        Year 5 & 6 – 9:30am – 11am  

Year 3 & 4 - 1:30pm- 3pm 

Wednesday 6th July        Year 1 & 2 – 9:30am – 11am 

Reception – 2pm – 3pm 

 

Thursday 14th July – Year 6 Production  

10am  6I & 6B  

2:15pm 6Z & 6R 

 

Monday 18th July – Class parties (pm) 

 

Wednesday 20th July – Last day of school for 

this academic year  

 

Thursday 21st July – Friday 2nd September – 

Summer Holidays  

 

Pupils return to school  

Monday 5th September Years 1 to 6 

Monday 12th September  Reception  

Monday 19th September  Nursery  

 
 


